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Filing Fee for Pension Plans effective October 1, 2020 
 
In accordance with Section 153 of the Employment Pension Plans Regulation, the 
Superintendent of Pensions advises that the annual per member filing fee effective 
October 1, 2020 will be $2.00. The previous year’s fee was $2.50 per member. For this 
year, a decrease is realized due to an increase in total plan membership and the use of 
previous years’ excess collected over actual expenses. The minimum fee is $250 per 
plan and the maximum fee is $75,000 per plan. This new rate applies to all annual 
information returns with fiscal year-ends ranging from October 1, 2020 to September 30, 
2021 only. 
 
 

Contact Information and Useful Links 
 

Email: employment.pensions@gov.ab.ca 

Phone: 780-427-8322 

Fax: 780-422-4283 

Toll-free in Alberta: Dial 310-0000, then the number. 

Visit our website: pensions.alberta.ca  

Subscribe to receive email 
updates: 

pensions.alberta.ca/subscribe.html 
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